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NRC to Issue Proposed Generic Environmental Impact Statement for New Reactors 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has directed the staff to issue for public comment a 
proposed Generic Environmental Impact Statement rulemaking that is intended for potential use 
by applicants and the agency during new nuclear reactor licensing.  

The NRC is proposing a technology-neutral approach for the GEIS to cover different 
reactor designs. It would cover any new nuclear reactor application meeting the parameters used 
to develop the GEIS. The proposed GEIS would streamline the environmental reviews for future 
new nuclear reactors by presenting generic environmental impacts for those designs that fit 
within certain site and plant parameters. If the rule is finalized, new reactor license applications 
would supplement applicable generic environmental findings with evaluation of project-specific 
issues. 

The NRC will seek public comment on the proposed rule following its publication in the 
Federal Register. Public meetings and other methods to submit comments will be publicized 
when the proposed rule is published. 
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